
Tuesday, March 19, 2019 – 8:00 AM

Due to a change in wind direction and velocity, the plume from the ITC fire now impacts the
City of Jacinto City Jacinto City, its businesses and residents.

While air monitoring has not detected unhealthy conditions in our area, individuals with prior
health conditions such as asthma or other respiratory problems may experience difficulty from
prolonged exposure. For that reason, we encourage all residents to limit their time outdoors.
We will be canceling all city related outdoor activities in the city including Little League and
Girls Softball games until further notice.

The City of Jacinto City continues to watch area air monitors. If conditions worsen, a Shelter In
Place will be issued.

Based on yesterday’s experience in Deer Park and Pasadena, soot may fall to the ground
leaving deposits on cars and other items.

If you experience difficulty breathing or other severe health problems seek medical assistance
or call 911 in cases of emergency.

Updates will be posted to the city website jacintocity-tx.gov under the “Public Notice” tab.

Sincerely,

Emergency Management Team
City of Jacinto City
OEM@jacintocity-tx.gov
713-674-8424
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